A"ZBITCI Travellers’ advisory

May 29, 2008

Interchange work closes Calgary's Barlow Trail for a month

Calgary... Motorists are advised that Barlow Trail SE in Calgary will be closed for a month to
accommodate construction near the Barlow Trail/Peigan Trail interchange with Deerfoot Trail.

Starting June 2, Barlow Trail SE will be closed from Peigan Trail SE to 50 Avenue SE to accommodate
widening and reconstruction work. The road re-opens to traffic on June 30, weather permitting. Traffic
will be detoured to 50 Avenue SE and 25 Street SE.

The work on Barlow Trail SE is part of a larger project to upgrade the Barlow Trail/Peigan Trail
intersection and modify the on-ramp to southbound Deerfoot Trail from Peigan Trail. The overall
project will be completed in October 2008, weather permitting.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards and flag people. Motorists
are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers are present.

A plan of the construction work is located on Alberta Transportation’s web site at
www.infratrans.gov.ab.ca/804.htm and click on the Peigan Trail icon on the interactive map.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:

Jerry Lau

Project Administrator
Alberta Transportation
403-297-8633

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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